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Date: September 27, 2007 

 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Utsumi, 
 
Thank you very much for inviting me to participate in your initiative of Global Socio-
Economic Energy Environment Development (GSEEED) Project. Surely, I would like to take 
part in this collaborative work. The mathematical models of Russian economics and analysis 
of investment project that we are developing in the Institute of System Analysis should be 
very helpful within the  GSEEED project. 
 

 
I look forward to our cooperative work on GSEEED project.  
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